
 
 
From: NAWAZ, Najeeb [mailto:nawazn@who.int]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2025 12:51 PM 
To: Irfan U <irfan.iu19@gmail.com> 
Cc: mohammad.ibrahim@ctc.org.pk; Shabeer Khanzai <shabeer.khanzai@chipconsulting.org> 
Subject: Re: [EXT] Subject: Forwarding Leave Application of Safi Ullah (Code: 1331) 

 

Approved  

 

Get Outlook for Android 

 
From: Irfan U <irfan.iu19@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2025 9:39:37 PM 
To: NAWAZ, Najeeb <nawazn@who.int> 
Subject: [EXT] Subject: Forwarding Leave Application of Safi Ullah (Code: 1331)  

  

 

Dear IO Dr najeeb  

 

I am forwarding the leave application of Mr. Safi Ullah, Area Supervisor of Zareefabad, Union 

Council Batazai (Employee Code: 1331). He has requested leave for five days, starting from 10th 

January to 14th January, due to an urgent piece of work.  

 

Please find the attached application for your review and necessary action. Kindly process the 

request at your earliest convenience. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Best regards, 

Irfan Ullah  

UCSP, UC Batazai  

https://aka.ms/AAb9ysg
mailto:irfan.iu19@gmail.com
mailto:nawazn@who.int


03342794449  



 



 

 


